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CRRUA Passes February 2025 Arsenic Tests 

 
The Camino Real Regional Utility Authority (CRRUA) passed its voluntary monthly arsenic tests for 
February 2025, as verified by an independent laboratory. CRRUA provides water and wastewater 
services to Sunland Park and Santa Teresa, NM. 
 
Test results released by Eurofins Environment Testing; a water lab certified by the New Mexico 
Environment Department (NMED,) show the Sunland Park Arsenic Treatment Facility (ATF) at 2.4 
parts per billion (ppb,) Santa Teresa Community ATF at 6.2 ppb and Santa Teresa Industrial ATF at 
6.7 ppb. The test results are from samples taken Feb. 27, 2025. All three were below the 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Maximum Contaminate Level (MCL) for arsenic of 10 ppb. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As of January 2025, all four Arsenic Treatment Facilities (ATFs) operated by CRRUA are NMED 
compliant, which means they are below EPA’s MCL for four consecutive quarters. 
 
So far this year, CRRUA passed NMED’s first quarter arsenic test, and two monthly voluntary tests as 
verified by an independent laboratory.  
 
In 2024, CRRUA passed 18 arsenic tests including three quarterly NMED tests. 
 
Arsenic tests results are available on the CRRUA website crrua.org. 
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https://crrua.org/sites/default/files/Spa.%20Version.pdf

